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Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

REQUEST TO DEFER REPORT ON CAPITOLA ROAD
BETWEEN SEVENTH AVENUE AND THIRTIETH AVENUE

Dear Members of the Board:

In January of 1999, as part of approving a Route Concept for the improvement of
Capitola Road, your Board directed Public Works and Redevelopment staff to initiate a
community input process for developing a more detailed concept plan for the Capitola Road
Improvement Project and report back to the Board with any additional recommendations
arising from that process. That report was scheduled for Board consideration on September
21, 1999.

A community meeting to facilitate public input into this planning process was held
September 9, 1999. Staff is currently in the process of incorporating the comments and
recommendations received at this community meeting into the concept plan for Capitola
Road, and is unable to complete this in time for the agenda deadline for the September 21
meeting.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that the Board of Supervisors defer consideration
of this report on Capitola Road between Seventh and Thirtieth Avenues until no later than
October 19. 1999.

e yours,

om Burns
Redevelopment Agency Administrator
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RECOMMENDED:

Do (

Susan A. Mauriello
County Administrative Officer

cc. Public Works
Redevelopment
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